
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 10th March 

Firstly, thank you for attending our parent consultation meetings. It was lovely to be able to share the children’s 

achievements with you and celebrate their successes. If you have any follow up questions please do contact us. 

In maths this week, we have continued learning about length. We have been converting between different units of 

measure as well as adding and subtracting lengths. Next week, we will be learning about perimeter.  

In history, we have continued to explore life during the Stone Age, Bronze Age and Iron Age which have been feeding 

into our class assemblies. The children have been learning about Skara Brae and artefacts found there. 

In science, our topic is about healthy bodies and nutrition. Next week, we will be investigating food packaging and 

learning about nutritional information. Over the weekend, if you have any clean food packaging which displays the 

nutritional information please do not throw these away and instead send them into school with your child on 

Monday. 

Just a reminder that next week (Friday 17th March) is Magpies class assembly which will start at 2:40. The gates will 

be open for parents to enter the school hall via the playground from 2:30 onwards. It is also Red Nose Day on this 

day so the children are invited to come into school wearing something red.  

We would like to celebrate these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

Paige – For trying her best in every lesson and always being on task. 

Mannie – For working really hard on his reading and building his confidence in English. 

Jessica – For being a wonderful example to the other children and living by our school values every day, 

Joseph C – For being an enthusiastic, resilient and hard working member of Magpies 

Alexia – For having courage, positivity and a big smile whilst participating in class discussions. 

 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

 

The Year 3 Team 
mdunne@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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